
ADDRi:SS OP'l"IC~l. COMMUN1CATIONS TO 

THE SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHING TON 251 D. C. 

AIR MAIL 

DEPARTME:NT OF STATE 
'WASHINGTON 

Dear Governor Mufioz Marin : 

J une 81954 

I was very pleased to receive your cordial letter of 
June 1 and you may be sure that I am looking forvrard to the 
possibility of taking advantage of your very hospitable 
invitation to visit Puerto Rico . The developments which have 
taken place under your leadership have already been an 
inspiring example to a host of Latin Americans, and I am 
confident that there is much more that can be done to extend 
to other countries the experience that has been gained in 
Puerto Ricoo 

Not only did I enjoy my recent discussion with Dr. 
Rafael Pico and Dr . Arturo Morales Carrion, but my association 
withfr . Morales Carrion at the Caracas Conference was a very 
pleasant and stimulating experience . 

I will of course write to you well in advance when I 
find that I can plan for a trip to Puerto Rico . 

With appreciation and best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Henry F. H and 
Assistant Secretary 

His Excellency 
Luis Munoz Marin, 

Governor of the Commo~wealth of 
Puerto Rico, 

San Juan, Puerto Rico. 
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